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SUMMER HEAT / LANDSCAPING TIPS 
As you know, this summer in Louisiana has been a hot 
one! 

We recommend watering your grass, flowers, and other 
plants in your yard regularly to ensure your 
landscaping stays hydrated and healthy during these 
heat and drought conditions. 

Please also be mindful that there is currently a burn 
ban in place for your area. 

SPECIAL NOTE FROM BOARD OF 
DIRECTORS 
Hi all, we're aware of some fish dying in the bank pond 
and have been monitoring it for a few days. With the 
heat and lack of rain, the lake needs fresh oxygen. If 
you have a sprinkler or hose in your backyard and 
don't mind turning it on, every little bit will help. 

We have looked into aeration and it's not a quick or 
inexpensive fix. There are a few other hurdles we'd 
have to navigate if that route is chosen, too. 

 

Contact Magnolia Management Services with questions or concerns at 
info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546                     

YARD OF THE 
MONTH 
The Collins Place 
August Yard of the 
Month was awarded to 
the Peavy Family. 

Congratulations to our 
winners! 

 
 

 

ASSOCIATION 
WEBSITE 
www.collinsplacehoa.com   

The Collins Place website 
contains all HOA 
governing documents, 
instructions on how to 
pay dues online, 
architectural request 
information, and more! 
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